
 

NORTH WALES POLICE AND CRIME PANEL 

 

REPORT ON THE NORTH WALES POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER’S 
ANNUAL REPORT 

Background 

This report is made in accordance with the Police and Crime Panel’s statutory duty 
contained in Section 28(4) (d) of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 
2011. 

 
Review of the Police and Crime Commissioner’s Annual Report 
 
The North Wales Police and Crime Panel (PCP) considered the North Wales Police 
and Crime Commissioner’s (PCC) Annual Report for 2017/18 at its meeting on 3 
December 2018.  The report was the PCC’s second annual report and provided 
information on the policing priorities set by Mr. Arfon Jones. 
 
The report also provided an overview and key achievements of the last year, 
information on the financial challenges and Mr. Jones’ vision for the future as the 
PCC. 
 
The PCP acknowledged the achievements of the last year and in particular 
welcomed the insight into ‘A day in the life of North Wales Police’, which summarised 
the incoming demand faced by the Force on a daily basis.  In relation to the number 
of calls received in any one day, the PCP questioned how many calls related to 
mental health issues.  The PCC agreed to include this information within his report 
 
Recommendations 

That the North Wales Police and Crime Panel accepts the Police and 
Crime Commissioner’s Annual Report for 2017/18 subject to the 
inclusion of information, relating to the number of calls, which related to 
mental health issues. 
 


